
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
13th January 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Senior Hockey Practice 
 
For this term Monday afternoon games sessions will be held at the TCH Dragons’ Den 
Astroturf.  All of the boys who are in the Under 13 A and B squads are requested to stay 
on for the extended practice until 4.45pm.  All other Year 7 and 8 boys are welcome to 
stay on for extra practice if they would like to do so.  Boys can either be collected from the 
‘Goals’ car park at 4.45pm, or from school at 5.00pm. 
 
A minibus will return to school at 4.00pm for those pupils who do not stay for the extended 
session. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Richard Chuter   
Head of Boys’ Games 
 
 


